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A20 Series Valve Body Updates

September 11, 2024

Effective on A20 Series units built August 27, 2024 and later.

A change is being made to the valve body on the A20 Series power 
take-off. The new valve body has a -5 ORB port for activation, but will 
retain the -4 ORB port for the pressure switch. This change is being 
implemented to prevent plumbing errors, as the -5 elbow will not thread 
into the -4 switch port, and vice versa. Images of the old and new 
covers are shown below. Model codes will not be changing. There are 
no changes to the hose kits. 

The new part numbers are as follows:
15T67209 - Standard valve body (shift types HX, H2, JX, J2, XX, RX)
15T67210 - Muncie Start® valve body (shift types SX, S2, RS)
43T64636 - SAE -5 ORB elbow fitting

New valve bodies are backwards compatible with both A20 Series and 
MC1 Series units, but will require the -5 ORB elbow fitting. 

For more information, contact the Muncie Power Customer
Service team at munciepower.com/contact.


